
Hellam Township, Hallam Borough and Wrightsville Borough  
MULTI-MUNICIPAL COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

The communities of Hellam Township, Hallam 

Borough, and Wrightsville Borough are 

working to create a new long-range vision for 

the region. 

We invite you to attend a public open house to 

learn more about this project and share your 

thoughts on the priorities we’ve created.

Wednesday,  
November 13, 2024 
5 to 7pm

Hellam Fire Company
163 E Market St 
Hallam, PA, 17406

Parking is available off of Cherry Ave.

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

See some of what residents have already shared through a recent survey:

64%
Have a positive  
view of community

53%
In favor of traffic  
reduction from 
Route 30

43%
Want improved safety for  
pedestrians and bicyclists  
on Route 462

30%
Willing to travel to 
access amenities 


